
Effective October 15, 2019, UH Executive Policy 7.208 Systemwide Student Conduct Code 
replaced Hawaiʻi Community College Policy 7.101.   

Please see  http://hawaii.hawaii.edu/student-conduct-code for more information on Hawaiʻi 
Community College's administrative procedures for the Student Conduct Code. 
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